
Far from being a pest, beavers provide a net contribution to ecosystem function, and should be regulated as such by ODFW. The 
idea is to provide relief to landowners for whom beavers are causing a local problem, and to promote beaver presence and 
functional contribution in the great majority of ecosystems.


